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I work for the Agricultural Research Council of South Africa. I’m the president and chief
executive officer.

Well our experience in the Agricultural Research Council is that we generate new plant
varieties, mostly fruit, vegetables, ornamental plants and some grain crops and we then
generate all of that information and apply for plant variety protection under the Plant
Breeders’ Rights Act of South Africa

Well, from my perspective as the chief executive officer of the Agricultural Research Council
is that we as an agricultural research council are able to license a number of our plant
breeders’ rights or varieties to a number of countries that are members of UPOV and then
we are able to generate or recoup licensing fees in the context of royalties which we
becomes a good income generation source for us, which helps us to invest further in our
research and development into breeding new varieties for further development.


